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27th September 2017 

Year 5 / 6 Trip to Northumberland County Hall, Morpeth 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Year 5 and 6, Etal and Ford Class, have been invited to attend a local democracy day at 

Northumberland County Hall on Monday 9th October 2017. 

 

Pupils will have the opportunity to ask local councillors questions about their local area, schools 

and politics. The day will include an e-voting quiz, interactive workshops about democratic 

participation and a tour of the civic rooms at County Hall. 

 

We are really looking forward to attending this event especially as we are forming our own 

student council in school.  

 

The cost of the trip is £3.50 per child and lunch will be provided at the venue. Children will need 

to wear school uniform. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss Cowell  

Etal Class Teacher 

............................................................................................................................. ............................ 

 

Year 5/6 Trip to Northumberland County Hall 

 

I give permission for my child .............................................................. to go on the trip to Northumberland 

County Hall on Monday 9th October, 2017 

 

I have enclosed £ ………….……….   (cash or cheque made payable to NCC) 

 

Special dietary requirements………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Signed   .......................................................................................................................... 

Print Name  .......................................................................................................................... 


